Charity Work Autumn 2017

The first set of Charity leaders have been very busy during the first half term of the 2017/2018 year. After meeting for the first fime and
getting to know each other, the group set out their first event which was a MacMillan coffee afternoon. Thanks to the generous
donations of all those who came and all those who donated cakes, the school raised a whopping £260.57 for MacMillan cancer
research.

Following on from the success of the MacMillan coffee afternoon, the pupils got their silly socks at the ready for Children in Need.
With a school full of silly socks, we raised £262.88 for Children in Need and crowned our silly sock champion — Macie Timlin (year 2).

One of the most successful causes so far this year was the Christmas donations drive. The children flocked in with bags full of food
and toiletries. Thanks to the wonderful support by the children and their families, the school was able to collect 850 items which will
go along way to helping many families over this Christmas period.

Finally, the Guess the Santa competition in aid of Bliss, a charity to support premature birth, really got the children excited. Whilst we
have only raised £7.50 with this event, there will be a second exciting event to continue raising money for Bliss in early 2018.

Thank you for all those who have given up their time, money and effort to support the events that the children have put on, it is
greatly appreciated.




